‘ ’ New York Forest Owners Association

Greetings NYFOA Members and Friends.

NYFOA is pleased to partner with the Audubon Society to bring you a series of woods walk workshops to demonstrate
songbird habitat management in practice. We would like to give a special thanks to Audubon for providing financial and
planning support to these programs. We would like to give further thanks to the NYFOA volunteers at the state level and
chapters for their efforts to plan, administer, and host these events; their commitment of time to bring this benefit to our
organization and friends is most appreciated.

Woods walk workshops are planned for 2022 in one other region of NY:

= Central Appalachia to be hosted by the Allegheny Foothills Chapter

We are excited about these programs and hope you will join in for the opportunity to learn about some different practices
you can implement on your property to promote songbird inviting habitat. These woods walks will be led by Audubon
staff on properties they selected to demonstrate management practices for promoting songbird habitat that have been
implemented there. Furthermore, Audubon is in the process of certifying consulting foresters across NY through training,
to give you additional access to qualified professionals to assist you in planning and implementing these practices.

We are contacting you to invite you to the workshop scheduled in your area as described below.

There is no cost to you to attend, but space is limited to 40 participants and pre-registration is required. If you miss out
on the opportunity to attend this workshop, be on the lookout for notifications for other workshops by mail, in the
Woodlot e-newsletter, Forest Owner, on the NYFOA website https://www.nyfoa.org/events, NYFOA chapter newsletters,
NYFOA chapter communications, or the Audubon website https://ny.audubon.org/events.

If light rain, the program will proceed as planned, but in event of heavy rain or other severe weather, you will be contacted
ahead of time about canceling and rescheduling. Please dress for the weather.

Lunch will be provided, but if you have special dietary needs, please bring the food and drink you need. If you like, bring a
camp or lawn chair so you have a place to sit for lunch.

Program: Harvests for Habitat - Please find an overview of this project effort enclosed for more information.
Host: NYFOA Capital District and Lower Hudson Chapters & Audubon

Date: June 11, 2021

Time: Check in = 9:30am-10:00am; Workshop — 10:00am-12:00pm; Lunch: 12:00pm-1:00pm

Location: Davis Property — Town of Shady, Ulster County, NY

Meeting Place: Davis Property - 333 Hutchin Hill Rd, Shady, NY 12409 - - From NY Route 212 turn north on Church Rd.
towards the Hamlet of Shady. In 0.2 miles turn left on Hutchin Rd. In 1.6 miles the property is on the left.

Registration Deadline: June 8, 2022

To Register Contact: Carol MacDonald - phone: (518)756-2232 - email: happyinthehollow@gmail.com. Please provide
your name, phone number, email address, number of attendees, and if you are opting out of the boxed lunch provided.

We look forward to seeing you there.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 716-237-0880 or cvollmer@nyfoa.org.

Craig¥/ollmer, Certified Forester

NYFOA Executive Director
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